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Rusty Everett <rusty@speckproducts.com> Man, Dec 7, 2015 at 11:24 AM 
To: "bosfour@edcgov. us" <bosfour@edcgov. us>, "bosfive@edcgov. us" <bosfive@edcgov. us>, 
"bosthree@edcgov .us" <bosthree@edcgov. us>, "bostwo@edcgov .us" <bostwo@edcgov .us>, "bosone@edcgov .us" 
<bosone@edcgov.us> 
Cc: "edc. cob@edcgov. us" <edc. cob@edcgov. us>, "s hawna. purvines@edcgov. us" <s hawna. purvines@edcgov. us> 

Dear Supervisors Mikulaco, Veerkamp, Ranalli, and Novasel, 

I request that you DO NOT APPROVE the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El Dorado 
County. The rezone at the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 50 is an example 
of how the community was left out of the process and not informed about the negative. 
impacts to traffic and quality of life from these rezones. Instead of these rezones, I ask that 
you use our County resources to protect our existing Community Identity in Shingle Springs 
as a peaceful country community of homes and ranches on acreage. 

Do you find it wise to continue down the path that is at odds with your district voters? Do you not see 
the impending law suit that is going to tie up any building in the county for the next several years? The 
community has asked you to support the previous votes on issues like Measure Y to NOT just change 
the TGPA to suit the developers. We have brought significant conflicts to light in regards to Traffic 
studies not done to any reasonable standard with data that is manipulated to a pre-concluded result, 
EIR that has dozens of unmitigated issues and its all fallen on deaf ears to this point. 

Do you want to all be remembered as the board who had to be sued and recalled out of office based 
on how out of touch you are with your district residents wishes for the county? Do you really think the 
money and energy that is going to be spent on the inevitable law suits and the crippling effect it will 
have on the future of El Dorado county is the legacy you want to be part of? 

We hope you wake up and pick the right side of history to be on here. El Dorado county is going to 
serve the wishes of the residents either by you folks waking up and listening or by the courts forcing 
you to listen to the laws and concerns of the voting public. One allows you to potentially rema in in 
politics either locally or regionally the other probably ensures you should find another line of work due 
to the stain these lawsuits are going to leave on your time in office. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting No on these rezones and the TGPA clearly you 
can see the issues facing our county and are listening to the residents who are concerned! 

Sincerely, 

Rusty Everett 
El Dorado Hills 
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